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I wish to object most strongly to the above proposals in the consultation document. 
 
The proposal to build on prime agricultural land, when as a nation we are already unable to produce sufficient food 
and need to rely heavily on imports is short sighted. 
 
There is no mention of the provision of increased healthcare and dentists. 
 
This year South East Water have already been asking consumers to use less water because they cannot meet the 
current demand. There is no mention of how this will be effectively addressed in the consultation.  
 
Southern Water continue to pollute. The existing system is already beyond capacity. How is sewage and waste water 
treatment going to be improved There is no statement of planned improvements to address this. The proposed 
developments will put further strain onto an already inadequate system and will inevitably lead to increased 
pollution. 
 
There are existing flooding issues from surface water on South Street and parts of Chestfield. This development and 
the more variable weather due to global warming will likely increase these issues. 
 
There will be a huge increase in local traffic due to both 1400 new homes and businesses and the addition of a new 
slip road of Thanet way. 
 
 
Eric Roberts 
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